
Colloquium Proposal for the LSP Symposium in Hamburg 2007

LSP and the Young Researcher

This colloquium is intended to provide young researchers (e.g. postgraduates, doctorate
students) a platform for introducing their on-going projects and discussing their (preliminary)
research results. It is also focused on building international projects, on forming networks of
young researchers dealing with specific research issues or subjects and promoting an intensive
exchange of ideas for contrastive approaches to the study the languages for specific purposes.
The colloquium is open to any LSP experts (researchers and practitioners alike) providing
their professional input and experience and to young researchers, who want to have their
research evaluated and discussed both from a theoretical and methodological point of view.
Topics to be presented and discussed during this colloquium may span the entire scope of the
symposium, but should preferably refer to linguistic features of specialized discourse, to
global or cultural aspects of specialized communication. All interested parties are invited to
submit their proposals for contributions (preferably in English) and a short CV to
Ines.Busch.Lauer@fh-zwickau.de by the end of February 2007. Acknowledgment of
contributions will be sent by end of March 2007. Please feel free to contact me for any further
questions and points of interest.
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